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The Support Services Committee met on Monday, August 6, and discussed the 

following: 

 Inglewood Elementary School Additions and Renovations were substantially 

completed on August 16
th
.  Punch lists for remaining items are still being 

generated.  School opened at Inglewood on time. There was one change order 

discussed for the General contract which appears on tonight’s agenda for Board 

approval. 

 The committee also discussed the design status of the Hatfield Elementary 

School Additions and Renovations. 

 The North Penn Squires presented a request to the Committee to install a 

scoreboard on the Pennbrook property where they have maintained a Football  

field for many years. 

 The administration reported on the status of the NPHS Camera upgrade and the 

Security Fencing project, as well as NPHS/ESC Energy Projects. 

 The administration also introduced the National Building Competition – Battle 

of the Buildings.  All North Penn Buildings have been enrolled in this Energy 

Star national competition to help buildings save energy. 

 The administration also provided a Summer Projects update. 

 

The committee asks for your support for the change order listed on tonight’s agenda. 

 

The next meeting of the Support Services committee is scheduled for Monday, 

September 30 at 6 p.m. at the Educational Services Center. 


